
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Fla. 32399-0850 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

DOCKET # 201 70150-EI 

I object to FPU's proposed electric rate increase in the strongest way possible. 
Marianna/Jackson County is an economically distressed community losing jobs, population, 
school students, etc. To approve a rate increase for FPU when we are already paying some of the 
highest rates in the State of Florida is irresponsible to say the least! 

Thank you for your consideration regarding this request. 

Sincerely, 

a-2!s _:._ <~ 
Joseph U. Richey 
2920 Park Street 
Marianna, Fla. 32446 
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